
 

Marshland High School Update - 1st October 2021 
 
Parent Governors 
The school highly values the contribution that our parents can make to our community.  We 
would be interested in receiving expressions of interest from any parents wishing to become 
a governor at the school.  We have parent governor vacancies that we would like to fill.  
Please email your expressions of interest to head@marshlandhigh.co.uk by Monday 11th 
October 2021.   

Parent Forum 
Mr Duce hosts a Parent Forum three times per year (once each term) to gather your input 
into key areas and allow you the opportunity to hear about upcoming developments.  If you 
would like to attend these meetings, please email office@marshlandhigh.co.uk to express 
your interest.  

Year 11 GCSE Support 
To help students make up for lost learning time during lockdown, as well as provide 
additional support for completing essential coursework and revision, there are a large 
number of extra intervention sessions taking place this term.  
You can find all the latest Year 11 information including important dates, key revision guides 
and the intervention schedule on our website at  
https://www.marshlandhigh.co.uk/key-stage-4-step-up-to-gcse 

2022 GCSE Results Day for Year 11 has been confirmed as Thursday 25th August 2022. 

School Photographs 
Links have been sent home to parents for the recent Tempest school photographs.  If you 
have not received your email please contact office@marshlandhigh.co.uk with the relevant 
student details and an outline of the issue.  

Morrisons - Help to Grow 
Marshland have been nominated to benefit from Morrisons ‘It’s Good to Grow’ scheme 
where you can donate Grow Tokens to local beneficiaries through the downloadable app.  
We will be able to exchange the tokens for free gardening equipment to use in our newly 
developed Science Garden.   

Student COVID-19 Home Testing 
New home-testing kits have been handed out to students in form time.  Please note the 
tests are different and you should refer to the instructions included.  It is important that our 
students test ready for Monday and Thursday mornings.  COVID-19 is still prevalent in our 
community and it is therefore vital that you abide by the latest Government advice in 
relation to testing and any subsequent isolation.  

Flu Nasal Immunisation  
Consent forms have been given out to all students.  If you have not already done so, please 
return your form promptly if you would like your child to participate (or not) in November.  

COVID-19 Vaccination 
We are yet to receive final confirmation of the COVID-19 immunisation programme for 12 
years and older.  Please be assured that we will keep you fully informed when the 
programme is to start.  Parents will be asked to either give consent, or decline, through an 
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online NHS portal.  The school will have no involvement with issues of consent.  Students 
will not be immunised unless consent has been provided by the required deadline.   

 


